SABRINA GASTON
3383 OLYMPIC DRIVE
GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 32043

February 22, 2006

VIA E-MAIL

Division of Dockets Management

FOOD AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION
5630 Fishers Lane, Room 1061 (HFA-305)
Rockville, MD 20852

Re: Docket 2005P-0411
Dear Sir or Madam:

I have been taking bio-identical hormones for approximately seven years. These are a
tremendous comfort to me as they alleviate my symptoms of menopause.

I consult with my physician, who prescribes bio-identical hormones specifically for me, and
my pharmacist prepares them pursuant to my doctor's prescription. Without this medication the
quality of my life would be significantly decreased.

The benefit of BHRT is that it is designed specifically for me, and I am concerned that Wyeth
Pharmaceuticals' petition (Docket No. 2005P-0411) would limit the ability of my physician and the
pharmacist to keep prescribing and preparing these individualized doses for me. After careful
consideration, I am convinced that the Food and Drug Administration should reject Wyeth
Pharmaceuticals' petition.

Sincerely,

Sabrina Gaston
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